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Preschool      News! 

What will we be doing this month? 
             This month, we will finish our home and neighborhood unit by focusing 
on transportation. We will also begin our next unit on our environment by 
focusing on how things grow. We will finish the month with the theme of 
Spring and Easter! Within these weekly themes, we will focus on the standards 
of counting up to 20, identifying the numbers 1-15, sorting, position words, 
identifying similar and different shapes, and modes of transportation. 
 We will also continue to learn new letters each week. This month, we 
will learn the letters: Yy, Vv, and Gg. We will also continue to practice the 
letters we have already learned: Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd, Ee, Ff, Hh, Ii, Kk, Ll, Mm, Nn, 
Oo, Pp, Rr, Ss, Tt, Ww, and Xx. We are almost done learning the alphabet!! 
Please continue to practice these letters and their sounds at home with your 
child.  
 

Email: mewilliams@shenandoah.k12.va.us 

Website: http://msmegansprek.weebly.com  

Class Dojo: directions to join are posted on our website 

 
 

 Progress reports will come 

home on March 9 for the 3rd 

marking period.  

 

 As we near the end of winter 

and get closer to warmer 

weather, please remember to 

send a light jacket with your 

child as we will be outside 

early in the afternoon before 

it gets too warm. Also, please 

remember to send your child 

to school in closed-toed shoes, 

or with a pair to change into 

for outside. Thanks! 

 

 We want to welcome our new 

student, Dayton to Sandy 

Hook! We are now up to 18 

friends in our class!  

 

 We hope everyone enjoys 

their spring break at the end 

of the month!!  

 NO SCHOOL: 

-  Monday March 12 is 

a professional day 

- Monday March 26-

Monday April 2 for 

Spring Break! 

 

 Just a reminder that per 

school policy, please do 

not send soda in your 

child’s packed lunch. Thank 

you for your 

understanding. 

 

 Please call the school at 

(540)465-8281 or shoot 

me a message on Dojo if 

your child is sick. 

 

 Kindergarten screening is 

March 13-15. You must 

sign your child up if they 

will be attending Sandy 

Hook next year. More info 

will come home about it 

soon. 

 

 If you are dropping your 

child off in the morning, 

please do not do so before 

7:50. Staff are not to 

report before then and it 

has become a safety issue. 

Thanks!   
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Contact Ms. Megan 
 

Month at a Glance 

 
Kindergarten screening is 

from 12-7 each day. 
 


